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 2005 Country Club Drive 

Paragould, Arkansas 72450 

PH (870) 236-7847 

 

Email foxhillscc@gmail.com 

 

NEWS LETTER 

December 2022 

 
COURSE & GREENS:  The course and 
greens are in great shape.  Chris and his crew 
have done a great job.  Spring promises to 
open with the course and greens in great 
playing shape. 

 

REMINDER:  Members who bring a guest or 
guests to play a round, are responsible to 
make sure their guests come into the 
clubhouse and sign-in and pays the 
appropriate green fee.  It takes all members 
working together to ensure our club rules are 
enforced. 

 

NEW MEMBERS:  Welcome to our newest 
members: Alex Newboles and Andrew 
Cooper.  Members going inactive: Kathy 
Gibbs, Kent Overshine, Mark & Lisa Fowler, 
Ronnie Chambers and Kody Whitney. 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY GREETINGS:  Hope everyone 
had a safe and Happy Thanksgiving as well as 
having a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year. 

 

CLUB MEMBERSHIPS:  We have several 
slots open for accepting new members.  
Inquire in the Clubhouse for an application. 

 

CART-SHEDS: We have several cart-sheds 
available.  Inquire in the Clubhouse for 
information. 

 

 

Words of Wisdom 
Golf is the closest game to the game 
we call life.  You get bad breaks 
from good shots; you get good 
breaks from bad shots. But you 
have to play the ball where lies. 
 
                  Bobby Jones 
 

 

 

 


